LN UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

3 ILM; & February 24, 2017

Ms. Dawn Russell
Technetics Group Columbia
2791 The Boulevard
Columbia, SC 29209

Dear Ms. Russell:

In an e-mail dated February 17, 2017, to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), you
requested to withdraw Technetics’ pending export license application XCOM1268. In response
to the e-mail, the NRC is returning the application to Technetics Group Columbia without action.

License application XCOM1268 requested the export of nine sets of reactor pressure vessel
seal sets, clips and screws to China for use at the Qinshan Phase | Nuclear Power Plant.

As the NRC had already begun processing and reviewing the application, we cannot refund the
$9,600 licensing fee that Technetics Group Columbia submitted to the NRC on June 10, 2013.
If you have additional questions regarding this letter or the original application, please contact
Mr. Gary Langlie at (301) 287-9076.
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Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch
Office of International Programs

Slncerely

Enclosure:
Application for Export License XCOM1268
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